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  CCPC’s quality and EHS management system is in 

accordance with MSD’s global policy. In addition to that there 

is no critical production/delivery issue over the past 10 years. 

  Based on my experience, CCPC is quite responsible and 

always shows supportive attitude for our requirement 

compared to other CMOs. In addition to that we are very glad 

that CCPC always welcomes us warmly whenever we visit the 

site. 

  Congratulations and best withes on 70th anniversary. We 

hope CCPC and MSD could expand our business in future by 

keeping current solid relationship. 

  We wish you all the best. 
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